The Honorable James M. Inhofe
Russell Senate Office Building —Room 205
1" & C Sts., NE
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Inhofe:

It appears that with each decree and stroke of a pen, our country’s Administration
chooses to challenge God, morality, the U.S. Constitution, and common sense. Our
Organization, Men and Women for a Representative Democracy, insists that there
is no place in America’s military for racist training. We strongly support the bill,
Combating Racist Training in the Military Act, to be introduced by Senator Tom
Cotton (R- Arkansas). We have members around the country and need your input
in this matter.

Promoting this critical race theory does nothing but corrupt the inseparable and
power of troops. As someone has brilliantly stated, “We need to teach our young
troops to befriend, fight alongside, and, if necessary, die for their comrades on the
battleground-not to obsess about skin color”.

We observe that the military is being taken over by WOKE. The language of
leftists and globalists can be confusing; the word “diversity” generally means more
leftists. Leftists are also incredibility racist towards any minority person who
argues from a conservative or moderate position.

The goal of the Pentagon, under Biden, is to divest military ranks of conservatives
and replace them with friendly leftists. The Pentagon is now openly discussing
plans to comb through the social media histories of troops in order to root out those
with “extremist backgrounds”™ ( conservatives and constitutionalists ). It is a
political and ideological cleansing of the armed forces. Sounds like reverberations
of Nazi Germany!!

Even more alarming is the acceptance of transgender in the military. Furthermore,
a “gender change” is at the expense of American Taxpayers.

Sincerely,
Member
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